## TOWN OF CUMBERLAND GAP BEER BOARD MINUTES OCTOBER 5, 2015 1 OF 1

The Beer Board of Cumberland Gap, Tennessee met in regular session on October 5 2015, immediately following the September 8, 2015 continuation beer board meeting. All members were present.

The September minutes could not be approved at this time.

Mayor McGaffee called for Old Business:

There was no old business.

Mayor McGaffee called for New Business:

Chris Anderson, owner of the Gap Tap, commented with the LMU Homecoming this weekend there will be a lot more people in town. People who are not his typical customers and ask that more police protection be available. Mayor McGaffee will contact the Claiborne County Sheriff's Department and LMU Security.

With no other business to come before the board, John Ravnum made a motion to adjourn, with a second by Susan Bain. Mayor McGaffee called for a roll call vote. Board members voted as follows: Susan Bain-yes; Chuck Coffey-yes; Teresa Fuson-yes; Jerry Hopson-yes; John Ravnum-yes; Phillip Waller-yes.